
April 20, 2024 
 
Dear Friends of Orkan, 
 
 
 
The recipients of the third round of ORKAN OLGAC MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIPS were announced by the UCONN School of 
Business in April 2024.  They are  

Christopher Pirro       and        Ashley Scott     

for $ 1500 award each.  Wholehearted congratulations to the 
winners!  

 

Orkan's legacy remains in our thoughts.   

 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Liam Hamilton,   Joe Lee,   Nejat Olgac 
Governors of Orkan Olgac Memorial Fund (at Fidelity Charitable 
Funds) 
 


